
Update, June 8, 2020 

 
Skills Training for HS Athletes/Summer Band/Playground/2020-2021School Year 
Skills training has been going great at Ridgewood.  It has been great to see our student-athletes and 
coaches on campus.  They have been doing a great job following the Responsible Restart Ohio for 
Skills training for all sports created by Governor DeWine and Ohio Department of Health.  I would like 
to personally thank our Athletic Director, Matt Colvin for his guidance and direction for our students 
and staff with skills training.   
 
We are now allowed to restart Summer Band. Mr. Lindig will be organizing summer practices and will 
be contacting band members. We will have more information regarding our HS musical rehearsals 
sometime later next week.  
 
We have more good news---our elementary playground will reopen on June 10.  If you plan on using 
our playground you must follow the guidelines for Responsible RestartOhio Consumer, Retail, 
Services and Entertainment.  Click her to view them.  
 
We are excited about the start of the new school year with our students.  Our administration staff has 
been working smart and hard in preparing for next school year.  We will be prepared for all available 
options such as regular schedule, alternate days as well as remote learning.  We are also aware that 
some parents and guardians might not feel comfortable sending their child back to a regular schedule 
school day for a variety of reasons.  We will work with you and your child to provide remote learning.  
We do not want to lose your child to online school or homeschooling without school support.  
Currently, we have an online program for our high school students and will expand it for our 
elementary and middle school students.  We will continue to update communication weekly through 
our website and app. We plan on sending a parent survey later this month.   If you have any 
questions, feel free to contact any of the buildings or me personally by email---
mike.masloski@ridgewood.k12.oh.us or 740-545-7639. 
 
Building Hours and Restrictions  
We are restricting visitors to all buildings at this time. If you need anything, please call your child’s 
school building or central office.  If no one answers, please leave a voicemail.   
 
Ridgewood Elementary School 740-545-5312 
Ridgewood Middle School  740-545-6335 
Ridgewood High School  740-545-6345 
Ridgewood Local Schools  740-545-7639 
 

Calendar of Events 

 RHS Prom:      August 1 at RMS 

 RHS Musical:     August 14-16    

 RMS Musical:     TBD 

 Students first day for ’20-’21 school year  August 24 

 8th grade DC trip:     Spring 2021 

 RHS NY City trip:     Spring 2021 

Everything is subject to change.  We will reassess the calendar of events weekly. 
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